
Subject: Service Request # 1-420809981
From: San Call Center
Date: 01/13/2017 01:54 AM
To: lisa@mediadistrict.org

Thank you for using our website. The City will be conducting Christmas tree sweeps on Jan 14th and Jan 21st. Bulky item pick ups for Christmas trees
will begin Jan 23rd. If you need further information please call our call center at 800 773 2489.

Thank you,
Diana, LA Sanitation Customer Care Center 


